
New Fiber Optic Internet Coming to Union 

 

 A fiber optic company called Metronet, out of Evansville, Indiana, is 

working in Union. 

 

 These newly installed fiber optic lines will give Union residents an 

additional option for Internet, Phone, and television services. 

 

 Before digging, all service lines are being marked so expect to see different 

colored flags in the utility easements, generally along the front edge of yards.  This 

will prevent any disruption of any services that residents may already have. 

 

 The company has assured us that the construction phase is temporary.  If you 

have any questions, the phone number is 1-877-386-3876 and their website is 

MetroNetinc.com/construction.   

 

 

 

 


